
February 20, 2019 email sent by Erika Guerra (Environmental & Land Resources Director with Lehigh 
Hanson) to Jacqueline R. Onciano (Director of Planning & Development with Santa Clara County) 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Onciano,  
  
I am writing on behalf of Lehigh Southwest Cement Company (“Lehigh”) with respect to the Permanente 
Quarry.  On November 9, 2018, Lehigh filed an application with Santa Clara County for a Minor 
Amendment to the Permanente Quarry Reclamation Plan.  The application proposed to amend the 
Reclamation Plan to incorporate (1) a proposed Rock Plant Haul Road which has not yet been built, and 
(2) an existing access road which Lehigh improved in 2018. 
  
Please be advised that, effective immediately, Lehigh withdraws and modifies its November 9, 2018 
application as it pertains to the proposed Rock Plant Haul Road.  The County should, going forward, 
process the application as a Minor Amendment for the existing access road only.  Lehigh will provide the 
County with revised application materials that reflect this modification. 
  
Thank you,  
  
Erika  
  
Erika Guerra 
Environmental & Land Resources Director  
  
Lehigh Hanson, Inc. 
24001 Stevens Creek Blvd.  
Cupertino, CA 95014 
  
408-257-7476 ext. 106 
734-383-1010 (mobile)                                                                                                
erika.guerra@lehighhanson.com 
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